
    Town of Alto 
Regular Meeting 

February 14, 2017 

Minutes 

 

 

 

Those in attendance: 

 

Audrey Turner, Mayor 

Carolyn Cabe, Mayor Pro-tem 

Mike Ivie, Council Post 3 

Eddie Palmer, Council Post 4 

PJ Huggins, Council Post 5 

Joe Davidson, Building Inspector 

David Syfan, Attorney 

Lisa Turner, Finance Officer 

Penny Rogers, Town Clerk 

 

 

  

     The Alto Town Council held the regular council meeting on February 14, 2017.   

A work session preceded the meeting at 6:30.  Officials viewed the  2016 amendment 

and then discussed the property on 4083 Gainesville Highway as a potential 

investment.  The meeting  was called to order by Mayor Audrey Turner.  The 

invocation was delivered by Joe Davidson. 

 

     The agenda was presented to the Council for approval. Councilman Eddie 

Palmer made a motion to accept.  Pro-tem Carolyn Cabe  seconded the motion.                                                                                       

                                                                                                            Approved by all.     

             

     The minutes of the January 31, 2017  called meeting were presented for approval.  

Councilman Mike Ivie made a motion to accept the minutes.  Councilwoman PJ 

Huggins seconded the motion.                                                        Approved by all. 

 

New Business: 

    

     Councilwoman PJ Huggins made a motion to table the 2016 final amendment til 

the March meeting.  Councilman Eddie Palmer seconded the motion.                                                         

                                                                                                           Approved by all.    

 

     Attorney David Syfan presented the first reading of the Georgia Uniform Rules 

of Road.  He stated that the ordinance already in place had to be adjusted with the 

new radar permit due to the old one expiring and the new one will be good for 3 

years in order for the officers to legally use radar.  This will be adopted at the March 

meeting. 
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Old Business:     None 

 

Recommendations from Officers, Departments, and Attorneys:   

     Attorney David Syfan suggested that no one should make any further statements 

concerning the termination of the former Police Chief until the POST investigation 

is complete. 

 

Public comments:  None 

   

     Pro-tem Carolyn Cabe made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Councilwoman  

PJ Huggins  seconded the motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:05 pm.                                                                                        

                                                                                                             Approved by all. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by: 

 

 

Penny Rogers 

Town Clerk 

 

 


